

Dear Bill:

Great to hear that you heard us! You must have some set up! Sounds like you areas is really in a peaceful, beautiful spot. Reno is a bit on the glitzy side but the people are terrific:

Enclosed you will find a sticker from last year's cruise. The KOOL KRUISE is an annual event for anything on wheels. We provide free hot dogs, pop, chips and ice cream for everyone! last year we drew 300+ cars and $\underline{\text{tons}}$ of people. the car on the sticker is our last summer's giveaway. We do one car a summer and this year we are aiming for a rod.

Thanks for your letter and keep on dx'ing!

Stay Kool,

Hank LaDuke Station Manager